No. 19301/47
ANNOUCEMENT

Sub: Outsourcing of Thai Visa Applications

With reference to the Announcement No.19301/43 dated
12 November 2014, the Royal Thai Consulate-General in Kolkata
would like to announce that VFS Global Pvt. Ltd. shall be appointed
as the company providing outsourcing services of visa applications,
subject to the necessary approval from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs
of the Kingdom of Thailand.

The commencement of the outsourcing services of visa applications
shall be announced at the earliest opportunity.




